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WELCOME 

Hello ECRA families!  I 

hope eveyone is staying 

safe and keeping warm 

during this drastic weather 

change.  This newsletter 

includes a few updates and 

reminders.  Please contact 

the school if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 
                           

September 11th- HOWL Assemblies 

September 24th- Literacy Night 

September 28th-NWEA Testing 

Begins  
 

ALL MEETINGS/EVENTS ARE VIRTUAL 

 

 

ECRA SHIRT 
ORDER 

Order ECRA shirts at 
spiritandpride.com 

School ID # 360152 
ECRA will not process paper 

orders this school year.  
 

$1 from every shirt sale helps fund 
the HOWL Store. 

 

CHILD CARE 

Visit the link below if you are in 
need of child care and need to 

know what is available.   

https://www.newmexicokids.org/cor
onavirus/ 
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eBooks Library 
Very soon you will be recieving a survey 

to complete if you would like access to 

electonic books for your student.  The 

survey will be 

sent out once 

the order for 

access codes arrives.  The books 

can be viewed on the 

OPENeBOOK App on any Apple 

or Android mobile device.  You 

will be asked to choose what age 

level of books you want to receive.  

A code and instructions will be 

sent to the email address you 

provide.  Please make sure you include your name and your 

students name.  

 

Speaking of books, we will be having an 

online bookfair from October 13th though 

October 26th.  A link to the book fair will 

be available just before it begins.  This is a 

fun and safe funraiser for ECRA.  Help us 

earn more books for our students! 

 

Progress Reports will be sent out on Friday, 

September 18th.  Report Cards will be 

available October 8th in your parentview 

account. 

FREE STUDENT MEALS 
We are continuing to distribute student 

meals on: 

Mondays from 7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

and 

Wednesdays from 1:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 

We have not had as many families participate in the 

program as expected and we may need to make a few 

changes in the coming weeks.  We are only preparing 

meals based on the number of families that have signed 

up using the survey that was sent out.  Please let us know 

if you there are any changes on your end regarding the 

meal distribution. 

 

The 2020 New Mexico State Fair has 

gone virtual. This online event, will run 

September 14 - 20, 2020, and will bring 

some fair fun into the homes of New 

Mexicans. The event will include virtual competitions, 

livestock shows, shopping, live stream performances and 

more! 

https://statefair.exponm.com/ 

 

The Student/Parent Handbook is available on 

the school website on the front page and the 

school update page.  The Spanish translation is 

in process and will be available as soon as 

possible. 

 

If any family has a positive case of 

COVID-19, please contact Brenda 

Garcia or Jennifer Mercer at 505-314-

2212 as soon as possible.  Thank you 

for helping us keep everyone safe! 

 

https://statefair.exponm.com/

